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BY EMAIL  
 
October 12, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

2023-2027 Transmission and Distribution Joint Rate Application – Blue 
Page Update  
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2021-0110 

  
In Procedural Order No. 1, issued September 17, 2021, the OEB made provision for 
intervenors and OEB staff to reply to the submission from Hydro One Networks Inc. 
(Hydro One) on the need for a blue page update in this proceeding. 
 
OEB staff has reviewed the submissions of intervenors and Hydro One on the need for 
a blue page update. Based on its review, OEB staff is writing to advise that it has 
nothing further to add to its submission filed on September 28, 2021. As such, OEB staff 
will not be providing a reply submission on this matter.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Martin Davies 
Project Advisor, Electricity Distribution: Major Rate Applications & Consolidations 
 
cc: All parties in EB-2021-0110 
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